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25th Octiber 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Year Six Booster Sessions 
 
We have been delighted with the way in which our Year Six children have transitioned into their final 
year at Newchurch. 
 
When children are in Year Six, we look for ways in which we can further support them in being prepared 
for their transition into high school and to achieve their best possible outcomes. 
 
With this in mind, Mr Singleton and Mr Boon will be delivering booster sessions for all Year Six children 
every morning from 8:30am starting from Monday 6th November. This is the equivalent to an extra hour 
of learning each week. 
 
After the booster session, the children will start their usual school day at and then finish at 3:15pm as 
usual.   
 
We hope that you can see that for the booster to work, both the children and the school need to be 
committed to giving this extra time to learning.  As we are aware that many children have commitments 
after school, we decided to place the booster sessions in the morning so hopefully this will work. Please 
ensure your child is punctual and ready in school by 8:25am. 
 
Please complete this google form to give consent to your child taking part in the booster sessions: 
https://forms.gle/fBXuJyod496veswPA  
 
With kindest regards, 

Jayne Narraway 

Mrs J Narraway 

https://forms.gle/fBXuJyod496veswPA
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